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18 April 2022 

MEMORANDUM 

FOR The Directors 
Environmental Management Bureau 
Biodiversity Management Bureau 
Legal Affairs Service 
Policy and Planning Service 

FROM The Director 
Legislative Liaison Office 

SUBJECT : SUSTAINABLE INTERVENTIONS IN BIODIVERSITY OCEANS 
AND LANDSCAPES PROJECT 

The Sustainable Interventions in Biodiversity, Oceans and L~dscapes  (SIBOL) Project, 
implemented by RTI ~nternational, is a five-year biodiversity conservation and governance project 
that started in July 2020. Through close coordination with the Philippine government, it seeks to 
introduce and scale up high-impact environmental interventions that support the sustainable 
management and governance of. key natural resources and reduce environmental crimes and 
uniustainable priiktices. The SIBOL .Project's major national implementing partner is the 
Department of Environment and Natural. Resources (DENR), along with the Department of 
Agriculture's Bureau of Fisheries and ~ ~ u a t ' i c  Resources @A-BFAR) and the Palawan Council 
for.Sustainable' Development (PCSD). 

In this regard, we are inviting Office on 20 April 2022, 2:00 pm on the 3rd Floor, 
Office of the undersecretary for Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment, 
DENR Main Building for a presentation of the SIBOL Project and consider possible areas of 
collaboration resulting to the proposal and enhancement of biodiversity and natural resource 
management-related policies. 

Kindly inform this Office of your &tendance before the scheduled date to the Legislative 
Liaison Office, number 8920- 176 1, or at the e-mail address denrlenislative~vahoo.coni 

For your information. 
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